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WILLIAM A. ADAMS
E wadams@baileycav.com
D 614.229.3278


June 30, 2017





Barcy McNeal, Commission Secretary
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Docketing Division – 11th Floor
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH  43215-3793

Re:	In the Matter of the Commission's Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 162, Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI
	TSC Communications, Inc.

Dear Ms. McNeal:

	This letter supplements the information filed in my letter of May 15, 2017.  The service area expansion anticipated to be effective on July 1, 2017, has been delayed to August 1, 2017.  TSC Communications, Inc. has filed an application to revise its intrastate access rates accordingly in PUCO Case No. 17-1538-TP-ATA.  
 
					Very truly yours,

[bookmark: _GoBack]					BAILEY CAVALIERI LLC

					/s/ William A. Adams

					William A. Adams
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